

535 Civic Center Drive, Augusta, Maine 04330 Tel: (207) 621-9872 www.mainetree.org



August 3, 2021

The State of the S

Scott Beal Woodland Pulp 144 Main Street Bailyville, ME 04694

Dear Scott,

On behalf of the Maine TREE staff and our Board of Directors, I want to thank you again for the investment you made in our 2021 Forests of Maine Teachers Tour. This critical professional development program, and the exposure it provides for Maine's forest sector and its career opportunities, would not be possible without your contribution.

We have just completed the Katahdin Region tour, and our educators have provided us with very strong positive feedback on this tour and their plans to bring forest-based activities into their classroom this coming year.

Please find enclosed with this letter a card from the teacher you generously sponsored on this tour, offering their appreciation for your investment in them.

Sincerely,

Jonathan P. LaBonte Executive Director Just a note to say

Thank You

This note is to thank you for your Sponsorship that allowed me to for this pate in the Teacher Town. I have taken part in many professional development trainings and this was by for the best and the most professional that I have experienced. I look forward that I have experienced. I look forward to Shuring shot I have learned with my Shadents in the coming years. Thanks again, Debra Menill Hermon thigh